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December 1, 2014

To the Presidents and Secretaries

Of the Men’s Chapters, Ladies Auxiliary,
Delegates of the 87" Convention and

Supreme Lodge Officers of the

Pan-Rhodian Society of America “Apollon” Inc.

' Correspondence # 3
Dear Brothers and Sisters:

The Supreme Lodge Officers wish you and your family a Merry Christmas and a
prosperous New Year.

Ta péAn tng Kevrpikig Edpag oag euxopaocde Kald XpioTolyevva Kai EUTNXEG TO
Néov 'ETog.

Minutes: Attached please find the approved minutes of the 87th National Convention.
The Supreme Lodge recommends that your chapter hold a general assembly with your
87" convention delegates present to review and approve the minutes. Please send any
changes in writing signed by your delegate to the S.L. Headquarters.

Elections: Please submit to the Supreme Lodge Headquarters the names and
addresses of your newly elected officers. The newly elected will serve a one year term
which starts on January 1, 2015. Please read to your members articles # 8 and 10 of
our Constitution prior to the election of officers.

Website: As you may have noticed, our web site has been inactive this year. The
Supreme Lodge is soliciting expert website designers to restart our website in the near
future. Please submit names and any recommendations you may have to the Supreme
Lodge.

Visitations: The Supreme Lodge Offi
the society upon a written request. -

Steve Pelardis-President



